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San Diego Partner Discusses Report That Found California’s
Misclassification Law Hurt Employment

News

2.12.24


In an interview with SHRM, James Fessenden shares his reaction to a report conducted at the

Mercatus Center at George Mason University that found that California’s misclassification law hurt

employment.

To read the article visit SHRM (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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